
Workshops and Training Sessions 

             

a)  IPR Workshop:   

       A two-day State Level Technical Workshop on IPR was conducted in association with 

the Patent Information Centre, Tamilnadu State Council for  Science and Technology,  

Govt. of Tamil Nadu, Chennai, catalysed and supported by Department of Science And 

Technology, Govt. of India on November11 & 12, 2019 at Stella Maris College, Chennai. 

The aim of the workshop was to impart knowledge on IPR and understand the process of 

IP protection and Patent system in India 

The participants were from diverse backgrounds, ranging from faculty members and 

research scholars to students of both under-graduate and post-graduate levels.  About 110 

participants befitted from the workshop 

Eminent speakers shared their expertise with the participants.  The resource persons were  

Dr. R. Srinivasan, Member Secretary, TNSCST,  

Dr. Regina Mary L, Research Officer, TANSCHE,  

Smt. Lakshmi Kumari, Asst. Controller of Parents and Design, Patent Office, Chennai,  

Ms. T Sahila, Project Scientist PIC, TNSCST, Chennai 

Shri.Chinnaraja G Naidu Head Office – GI Registry 

Ms. Gomati Padma Thilaga, Patent Consultant, Chennai  

Dr. Deepa, Regd. Patent Agent and Consultant, Intellpat Patent Solution, Chennai.  

The feedback was very positive and expressed that all the sessions of the workshop were 

enriching, informative, interesting and immensely useful which enlightened them on 

intellectual property rights and patents. 

     



     

     
 

b)  Language of Science Workshop: 

A workshop with on the Language of Science with sessions on scientific writing and the 

nuances of writing project proposals was conducted by Dr. Prem Kumar a renowned 

former Senior Scientist from CECRI.  About 80 Faculty and students of the PG- Life 

sciences departments benefitted from this workshop 



 

c)   National Seminar: 

The SCEED supported the IQAC in the conduct of a National Seminar titled” Emerging 

Paradigms in Higher Education: 2020 and Beyond” Students and faculty of other city colleges 

too attended the conference.  About 150 people registered for the conference 

 

 


